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Greetings fellow Newcomers. 

I am happy to report that the Dining Out and the Out-to-Lunch 
groups are both scheduled to re-start next month – May 2021. 
Some attendance limitations will need to be in place for these 
initial get-togethers.

The social team is thrilled to announce that Newcomers will have 
their first social of the year on June 17, 2021. It will be a joint 
social with our sister organization the Lakeway Newcomers 
Alumni. We are in the process of working with the Music Hill 
venue in Lakeway for the event. Stay tuned for more information 
to come.

We are looking forward to seeing all of you soon! 

Your Newcomers President,

Joan Peterson
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It’s hard to believe that it has been well over a 
year since we were able to get together for lunch!  

I have scheduled a lunch group event for Lakeway 
Newcomers members to be held at the League 
Kitchen, located in the Hill Country Galleria.  The 
event will be held on Thursday, May 13 at 11:30. 
Following the current CDC guidelines, this lunch 
event will be limited to a small group of ten. 

Please email me at rbergan55@gmail.com with 
your reservation request before 5/11/21.  I will 
handle reservations on a first come, first serve 
basis -- so a prompt reply is advised.  I will start a 
waiting list once we reach 10 reservations. I look 
forward to seeing some of you on the 13th. 

Group Chair: Renea Bergan

For the past year, the Cinema Group has continued 
to meet each month via Zoom. The group has been 
selecting two to three films to watch, and 
participants have been watching these films on 
their own using online streaming services. On the 
fourth Friday of each month, we meet as a group to 
discuss and rate that month’s selected movies. 

The group is looking forward to resuming in-person 
meetings -- hopefully, by this summer – when we 
will once again be able to socialize face-to-face over 
shared appetizers, desserts, and beverages. 

If you are interested in joining our Cinema Group, 
please contact Faith Stevens to be placed on the 
group’s mailing list. 

faithstevens@gmail.com
Group Chairs: Don and Faith Stevens
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If you enjoy Bunco, and you’d like to have Bunco 
continue, we will need to identify a chairperson 
who can restart and coordinate this group. 

We would also like to learn whether there is 
interest in creating a Bunco group for couples.
Please contact Joan Peterson at kepjcp@msn.com
if you are willing to help us restart Bunco, or if you 
would be interested in joining a new Bunco group 
for couples.

Bunco Group Chair: TBD
Bunco for Couples Co-Chairs: will announce next month

We will be restarting Dining Out activities beginning in May. 
The groups for the May through July cycle have been 
formed and notified. 

The next new cycle will begin in September and end in 
November. New participants are welcome to join the fall 
cycle.  Solicitation for confirming participation in the fall 
cycle will occur in late July.

Please contact Ed Hermann at hermannep@gmail.com if 
you have questions about the Dining Out group. 

Group Chair: Ed Hermann
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The Golf Activity Committee is working to enhance and revitalize our golfing/social events for Lakeway 
Newcomers members this year.

At this time, we are looking for members interested in some fun and low-pressure outings to be held at 
the Yaupon and Live Oak courses. The events are typically 9 holes played in the late afternoon during 
the summer and fall. A casual social time will follow the end of play. 

These outings are open to both Lakeway golf club members and non-golf club members, provided you 
are a member of Lakeway Newcomers. The price charged to golf club members and non-golf club 
members is being negotiated, but we expect the cost to be minimal. This will be a great way to meet 
and play with other Lakeway Newcomers members. All player levels are welcome as we play a scramble 
format. 

If you would like to be on our contact list for events this season, please email both committee members 
below so we can notify you of the planned outings and the details about each event. 

We look forward to meeting you out on the course! 

Tom Cain, Chair, tom@thomasgcain.com

John Bergan, Co-Chair,  johnberg3737@gmail.com
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The membership form for new members and for renewing members can be printed from the 
Membership link on our website located at:  Lakewaynewcomers.com

If you have had changes to your member information (e.g., email, phone number, address 
changes), or you have questions about joining or renewing, please contact Jim Filas at: 
lakewaynewcomers2020@gmail.com or (512) 660-8637

Kurt and Karla Walter
146 Baldovino Skyway

From Lakeville, MN

Wayne Ingram & Kim Majkszak
115 Desert Forest Court

From Austin, TX
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Do you know a member, who is seriously ill, hospitalized, injured, or has had a 
death in the family?  If so, please call Pat Younger at (713) 816-6477 or e-mail her 
at youngerpat@aol.com so that our club's support can be shared with a card, by 
your prayers, or other forms of caring.

For Newcomers Club news information, including the current and archived 
newsletters, check the club website at:  Lakewaynewcomers.com

The website-protected areas include the membership directory.  To access the 
protected areas, use your assigned password.  If you do not remember your 
logon information, please email Robert Levey at:  rlevey01@gmail.com

Your 2021 Lakeway Newcomers Board 
President: Joan Peterson
Vice President and Treasurer: Keith Peterson
Secretary: Faith Stevens
Director Socials and Special Events: Renee Picanso

Social Committee: Robin Hermann, Cindy Kilmer, Sara Scarberry
Director, Membership: Jim Filas
Director, Technology : Robert Levey
Director, Newsletter and Communications: Don Stevens
Director, Welcoming Care and Concern: Pat Younger

This past month, cards from Newcomers were sent to:
Kathy Ennis       JW Rouse
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